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QUESTIONNAIRE:  COMMUNICATIONS PREFERENCES  

1. How important is the Age Concern Auckland quarterly newsletter for you? 

 
Very Important: I rely on it for updates and 
connection.  Somewhat important: I enjoy reading it. 

 
Important: it It’s a helpful way to stay 
informed.  

Not Important: I don’t often read it or use 
it.  

 

2. Do you have access to emails  on a mobile phone or computer device?  

 Yes  Yes, with assistance  No 

 

3. Do you have access to social media  on a mobile phone or computer device? 

 Yes  Yes, with assistance  No 

 

4. How would you prefer to receive updates and communications from Age Concern 
Auckland in the future? 

 Printed leaflet (via post, less frequently)  Email newsletter 

 Social media updates (e.g. Facebook)  Online (Age Concern website) 

 Other: (please specify)    

 

5. What types of information or content would be the most useful for you? 

 
Updates on services and support available 
through Age Concern Auckland.  

Updates on current projects and research 
undertaken by Age Concern Auckland. 

 Health and wellness advice and tips.  
Stories and personal achievements from 
other members. 

 
Information on community events, 
activities, and workshops.  

Opportunities for volunteering or 
community involvement.  

 
Advocacy updates or policy changes 
affecting older adults.   

Educational content on using technology or 
online tools.  

 Other: (please specify)                         

 

6. Do you have any other comments or suggestions regarding future communications that you 
would like to share? 
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PLEASE RETURN TO: 

 

     

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to complete our questionnaire!  

We sincerely appreciate your continued support as we strive to deliver meaningful, 

accessible, and engaging communication that meets your needs, and strengthens our 

community connections. 

 

 

 

IN PERSON 

The questionnaire may be hand delivered to one of Age Concern Auckland’s 

three offices: 

North Shore: 

177B Shakespeare Rd 

Milford 

Auckland, 0620 

Central & West: 

57 Rosebank Rd 

Avondale 

Auckland, 1026 

Counties Manukau: 

Cambria Park Homestead 

250 Puhinui Rd 

Papatoetoe 

Auckland, 2025 

VIA POST 
P.O. Box 19542 

Avondale 

Auckland, 1746 

VIA EMAIL 
Please photograph or scan the questionnaire and email to: 

ageconcern@ageconak.org.nz  

VIA WEBSITE 
The questionnaire may be completed on our website by following the link:  

https://www.ageconcernauckland.org.nz/get -
involved/communicat ions -preferences/   

Thank you! 
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